


On behalf of COCERAL, I would be glad to invite you to 
attend the Food&Feed Safety Section (FFS) Meeting 
(videoconference on 22 of September, 2 slots available: 
10:30 -12:30 and then 13:30 - 14:30)  to give a short 
presentation on the overall NGT progresses.  
It could be just fine to only consider the procedural 
aspects/timeline, as I understand that otherwise the 
topic could be delicate. 
The FFS Committee is one of the 2 COCERAL Committees 
(major working groups). In case you couldn�t be 
available, I would also very welcome a colleague of 
yours. 
I would then be happy to give you a call soon to better 
discuss the details together. 
 
Thanks and Best regards,  
 

 
 

  
 

COCERAL collects, uses and stores personal data in accordance with the legislation in force, and in 
particular, Regulation 2016/679 of 27/04/2016 on the protection of individuals with regard to the 
processing of personal data and the free movement of such data, applicable from 25/05/2018 
(GDPR). Accordingly, we have recently updated our Privacy Policy. We invite you to look at this 
Policy to find out more about what personal data we may hold, and what we do with it. If you prefer 
not to receive further communications from us or have any questions concerning our privacy policy, 
please send an email to secretariat@coceral.com.  
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